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I support this for the following reasons.  

We are small town, it is more energy efficient to use an atv to go 2 blocks to get a few 

groceries, rather than a large suv. 

It allows for a larger amount of people to be mobile. 

Atvs are built for inclimate weather, especially in rural areas. 

There is a tax income opportunity for each town with registration fees. 

This would give congested areas a relief as well. 

Would be helpful to enforce vehicle speed limits in residential areas. 


